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Ann Hillier

From: PCD
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 2:22 PM
To: Ann Hillier
Subject: FW: Karsten Short Plant SPT PLN50875 SPT

 
 
 
Jane Rasely 
Administrative Specialist 
www.bainbridgewa.gov 
facebook.com/citybainbridgeisland/ 
206.780.3758 (office) 206.780.5104 
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Chris/Lisa Neal [mailto:neal4law@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2018 11:32 AM 
To: PCD <pcd@bainbridgewa.gov> 
Cc: Lisa Neal <neal4law@gmail.com> 
Subject: Karsten Short Plant SPT PLN50875 SPT 
 
Is this short plat going to result in residential building lots that are smaller than currently required under this area’s 
zoning? 


